
July 1, 2019

The Plainfield Cemetery commissioners met at the  Plainfield Municipal Building 5:30 PM July 1, 2019.
Present were commissioners Greg Light, Paula Ackel, David Spense, and Ed Hutchinson.  

The agenda:
There was one motion: 
To terminate Lamson's contract for failure to meet contractual obligations and accept the offer 
from Joseph Mangan to complete the mowing for this summer for the amount remaining through
October.
It passed unanimously.

Ed agreed to notify Lamson's and Joseph. 

The meeting adjourned at 5:40.


